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22nd November 2022 
 
Email:  
 
Dear,    
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 221109.  
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 
 
I am writing under the Freedom of Information Act with a request regarding 
partnerships and/or collaboration with Chinese organisations.  
 
Please provide me with details of any placements, secondments or other work, 
training or study-related collaboration undertaken at your organisation in the 
last five years with organisations based in China.  
 
This could include, but is not limited to, training courses delivered, exchange 
programmes offered, or secondments to your organisation for knowledge 
sharing.  
 
Please provide the date the collaboration started and ended, the name of the 
organisation, which department the collaboration was related to and (if 
applicable) the names of any of the Chinese organisation’s staff members who 
worked/undertook training/took part in secondments etc at your organisation 
for any period of time 
 

We do not have any partnerships and/or collaboration with Chinese organisations. 
 
I hope you find this information of some assistance. 
 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
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Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


